
Dear All Users,  

   

Please note, SAP-ERP, SRM E-Tendering & Employee Portal systems will not be available 

for end users from 09-Dec-2023 10.00PM to 10-Dec-2023 10.00AM ( 12 Hrs.) for maintenance 

purpose. 

  

All are requested to take note of the same and kindly co-operate with us.  

  

With Regards,  

CO User Support 
 


